

NOTICE

PMHA AGM
April 30,2015
Maurice Laundry Community Center
6:30pm

Porcupine Minor Hockey Association welcomes all voting members to its Annual General Meeting. Voting members are defined in our constitution as "...all parents and/or guardians of registered, paid in full playing member of PMHA, PMHA volunteer Coaching Staff, and PMHA Team Management personnel". The purpose of this meeting will be for the amending of the PMHA Constitution and By-Laws and the election of Officers of the Executive Committee.

In concert with our constitution all proposed amendments to the constitution must be submitted no less than three weeks prior to the meeting to the President or Secretary. All submitted proposals will be posted on the Association website two weeks prior to the meeting.

PMHA will be accepting proposals until midnight on April 9, 2015. Submissions in writing can be made personally to the President, Derek Byrnes or Secretary, Anne Spehar or by way of email to byrnie535@persona.ca or anne_mks@EastLink.ca. Posting of submissions to our website will be made no later than midnight on April 16, 2015.

Executive positions that are up for nominations this year are Equipment Manager, Ice Coordinator, Tier 1 Coordinator, Tier 2 Coordinator, Website Coordinator and Member At Large. To be eligible to hold office in PMHA, a person must be a resident of Ward 2 or 4 in the City of Timmins or have a child registered in the PMHA. Nominations and voting will take place during the course of the AGM. If interested in running for office, please refer to the PMHA Constitution on our website porcupineminorhockey.com for descriptions of offices.